
   
                     Click the link above to find your home-learning!  

  Friday 13th September 2019 

Dear Parents/carers, 

                                This week the children have settled in to their class routines and made a good start on their 

topics for this term. For Key Stage 1 the theme is Night on Bare Mountain (monsters) and for Key Stage 2: Invaders 

and Settlers. You can find more information about this on our website. 

Reading for enjoyment class rewards 

This week we have started our reading challenge across all classes. More information about this can be found in the 

home-learning section of our website. This week the percentage scores on the doors are: Tarka 57% Barum 68% 

Saunton 90% Exmoor 53% and well done to this week’s winning class Lundy 93%.  

CHURCH HARVEST FUN MORNING 

On 21st September at Bishops Tawton Church (St John The Baptist) there is a Harvest Fun Morning - there will be 

games, activities, cake and refreshments from 10 – 12pm, everyone welcome.  
Roald Dahl Day 

Thank you for your contributions and effort put into costumes, the children looked amazing! The KS2 children 

performed Revolting Rhymes in assembly. The two winners for the most creative costume were Amelie as the Roly 

Poly Bird in KS1 and Laurel as Violet Beauregarde in KS 2. Well done! We have raised £112 for the Roald Dahl charity. 

Guitar Lessons 

One space available! Please contact Gary for more information on info@gazzamit.co.uk or www.gazzamit.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
School Harvest Festival: Wednesday 25th September at St John the Baptist church KS2 9.15am  

Pre-school, Reception & KS1 2.15pm and parents are welcome to take these children after the service.  

School Uniform: Unfortunately some children are still wearing fashion shoes/boots or black trainers/skate shoes 

rather than suitable school shoes. We feel that it is only fair that everyone abides by the uniform code. 

Children are welcome to change into trainers for play and lunch times but please ensure they have shoes.  

Order via: Bishops Tawton Primary uniform and Pre-school uniform please allow 14 days for delivery.  
Water bottles: Please remember that children should have a water bottle in school. Please purchase online or send 

your child in with £1 if they need to purchase a new bottle. PE kit should be named, remain in school every day and be 

kept in draw string bags. Thank you.  

Bishops Tawton Primary School Newsletter 
http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/ 

 

With very best wishes 

Melanie Smallwood On site After School Child Care -‘CABIN CLUB’ 

Mon-Friday  3.15-5.30pm  
£4.00 per hour including a snack 

Please call to enquire and book your child’s place for next term 

01271 343002  families@bishopstawton-primary.org 

 *Pre-booked places only due to staff ratio* 

Please make sure you child knows where they should be at 

the end of the day, every day, before they come to school.  

If you need early morning care (from 7.45am) please contact Helen 

Robinson: 07789488080 or email helenrobinson@rocketmail.com 

 

After school clubs next week 3.20-4.20pm 

Monday: Football: Y3 up, Music:Y2 up 

Tuesday: Irish Dance, Construction/games:All ages 

Wednesday: Soccer Y1,2 

Thursday: Netball Y4,5,6 

*Please check the clubs info for details and make 

sure your child knows where they should be every 

day after school, it is not possible for office staff 

to take last minute calls and organise your children 

for you. Thank you.  

 

 

Pre-school news 

This week we have started making our kind hands tree. The children have been painting  

the trunk and making hand prints to add for the leaves. 

Please remember to only send water in for your child's drink. 

Pre-school, Reception & KS1 2.15pm and parents are welcome to take these children after the service.  
 

 

PTFA 

AGM: Tuesday 15th October 2019 @7pm All welcome…new committee members needed. 

Next meeting: Thursday 26th September at 2.30pm. Please come along to share ideas and help out.  

This week we agreed to subsidise the Anglo Saxon visit for Key stage 2, bringing down the cost by £2.50 per child.  

Please note that decisions regarding use of funds and planned events will only be made at meetings. The social platform is to be 

used for updates and correspondence.  

 

Everyone is welcome to come along. A new committee will be formed for the coming year. 
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